
Out-going President Roger Stewart handing the gavel to in-
coming President Joe Williamson.

~
The election committee headed by Ed Stewart and helped by
Ed Fischer, Bob Breen, Penny Meyer and John Ebel.

Midwest Breezes

For those of you who didn't make the annual meeting held
on November 7th, (and that means about 85 % of you, since
only 46 voting members showed) the following have been
elected by a few to lead the many:
President Joe Williamson
1st Vice Pres Dave Behrman
2nd Vice Pres Julius Albaugh
Secretary /Treasurer David Meyer
Directors (2 year term) Phil Taylor & Mike Nass

Upcoming Events - Mark Your Calendar
December 11th-12th-13th - North Central Turfgrass Exposi-
tion at O'Hare Exposition Center
December 11th - The 25th Annual Illinois Turfgrass
Conference
December 12th - The 32nd Annual Midwest Clinic
December 13th - The Central Illinois Clinic & USGA Green
Section. Registration for all three days starts at 8 a.m.
January 7th & 8th, 1985 - GCSAA Seminars at Pheasant Run
C. C ., St. Charles Insect Identification & Control by Dr. Harry
Niemczyk and Golf Course Design Principles by Goeffrey Cor-
nish and Robert Muir Graves. Registration fee will be $75.00
to GCSAA members.
January 18th-20th - Mid-Am Horticultural Trade Show at
Hyatt Regency, Chicago
February 6th - Prayer Breakfast, Sheraton Washington Hotel,
D.C. & GCSAAA International Golf Course Conference &
Show

•

•

Brad Anderson - Congratulations - Brad who served as
assistant superintendent to Ed Fischer at Old Elm has moved
into the Superintendents job at Canton C.C. in Canton, IL. Brad
started his new position on November 15, 1984.

Roger Stewart has completed converting all of his fairways
to bent this past fall. He has been in a program for a couple
of years of killing them with Round-Up and re-seeding with
Penneagle. His project now is having a 3 foot high barrier wall
built along 1st Avenue since the club lost property due to the
widening of 1st Avenue. On the club side the wall will be
bermed and landscaped.

Just about everyone you talk to has been crying in his beer
due to the fall weather. At least all of the guys that had projects
they wanted to do are doing the crying. It sure wasn't the year
to plan to move any soil for it has never dried out enough to
really get anything done. Maybe next year ... ?

Pete Leuzinger, St. Charles C.C. has a F-20 for sale. It is
a 1973 model in excellent condition with 6 blade reels - give
him a call at 312-584-3403.

Newly elected Board of Directors, front row, left to right: Dave
Behrman, Vice President; Joe Williamson, President; Julius
Albaugh, 2nd v.P.; Dave Meyer, Secretary/Treasurer. Back
row, left to right: Penny Meyer, Executive Secretary; Roger
Stewart, President Emeritus; Sean Daley, Mike Hart, Jim Evans,
Mike Nass and not in the picture Phil Taylor; all Directors.
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